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Dear New Parent/Carer 

Welcome to Paulton Infant School.  

I would like to offer you and your child a personal welcome, and look forward to you becoming part of our 

school community in September when your child’s learning journey begins with us.  

We are a nurturing, kind and compassionate school with good community links.  If you haven’t yet had the 

opportunity to visit, please do get in touch. The contact details are at the top of this letter and we’d be 

happy to arrange a visit and answer any questions or concerns you may have. 

We are proud of our school and our community and we have a number of community events over the 

course of the year.  We would like to extend the invitation to join our PTA and/or invite you and your family 

to our summer fair.   

- Join our PTA – please feel free to contact our PTA: PTA@paulton-inf.bathnes.sch.uk or 

https://www.facebook.com/PaultonSchoolsPTA/ – we currently have an active fundraising programme in 

place to raise funds for Play Scape where our children take part in Forest School activities. 

- School Fair Friday 4th July 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

Enclosed is our ‘New Parent Pack’ which will include details of our parent information event and transition 

events during July. These are designed to introduce your child to the school, the staff and their peers and 

ensure that the start to their learning journey with us is as strong as possible.  

If you would like to stay up to date with school news please do check out our school website where you can 

access our school newsletters. https://www.paultoninfantschool.co.uk/newsletters-1  You can also follow 

us on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/PaultonInfants . 

We understand that starting school can be an exciting, but daunting, time for all involved. Please be 

assured that, as a team, we have many years of experience in welcoming new pupils and their families to 

Paulton Infant School. 

Please remember to respond to your school offer from your local authority. 

If you have any queries or concerns please do get in contact. The team and I will be happy to help.  

Best wishes 

 
Emily Omell 
Headteacher, DSL 

Limitless Learning 
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